Robert Hunter Halloween Parade

Thursday, October 31, 2024
9:45 AM

Parents are welcome to join us on the blacktop to enjoy our parade.
Children should come to school in their costumes, should they
choose to participate. Plastic weapons, such as guns and swords,
may NOT be brought to school as part of a costume. Please be
mindful that scary costumes leave lasting impressions on children. If
you would prefer your child not to remain in their costume all day,
please send in alternative clothing for him/her to change into after the
parade.

*Only approved parent volunteers will be permitted into the building
for class parties.

Thank youl!

**Should you have any questions about Halloween, please contact
your child’s teacher.**



